Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: March 22, 2013 meeting cancellation.
PLACE: FSDB campus.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: March 22, 2013 Meeting of the FSDB Board of Trustees is cancelled. The next meeting date is April 19, 2013.
For more information, you may contact: Dr. Jeanne G. Prickett, President, Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, 207 N. San Marco Avenue, St. Augustine, FL 32084, phone (904)827-2210.

